
Einstein Medical Center - Philadelphia 

Script for talking with families about restarting in person groups. At the time of the reminder call to 

parents please let them know:  

Now that Philadelphia is moving towards the green phase, we happy to be restarting in person 

Centering groups and are taking precautions to decrease the chance of coming in contact with COVID 19 

during the group visit.  

• The group sessions will occur as before, in the Centering room, after the children are seen  

• We are taking precautions to decrease the risk of catching COVID 19 during the group visit  

• Any one who has been ill with fever, cough, vomiting, diarrhea in the last week is asked not to 

come to Centering.  

• We will be checking temperatures when people come into the Centering room.  

• All adults and children over 2 years will be required to wear a face mask and keep social 

distancing.  

• There will be no more than 8 adults in the room at a time  

Please let us know if you plan to join the group 


